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Our School for Feminist Popular  
and Political Education began a  
new cycle in march of 2024 and is 
ending it now in December. In the 
coming year we will delve deeper 
into becoming popular educators. 

In this school edition we learned 
the basics of how to guide group 
activities, focus on active listening, 
and building care bonds among 

women.

Part of becoming popular educators means 
being able to guide participants through 

activities that foster trust. At the beginning of 
each encounter, our educators learned how to 

talk participants through such activities.

Meet Elizabeth & Andrea
We believe that being popular 

educators and women leaders means 
taking spaces that were otherwise not 
open for women of popular sectors. 

In this photo Elizabeth is taking, 
alongside Andrea, at a conference 

in Univesidad Politécnica Salesiana, 
where she explained the human rights 
violations that are happening inside 
prisons in Ecuador and anlyzed the 
causes and consequences for the 

inmate population. 

Thank you for believing in our process!


